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October 8, 1998

Change in STORA’s Executive Management

Per Knuts, Executive Vice President, who has been responsible for the productivity program currently being implemented within STORA since April, will retire on November 1, 1998 and will thus relinquish this position. Per Knuts will continue to work for STORA as a consultant in this area and will also assist with other assignments in the Group.

Within the Group, the productivity program will in future be managed by Sten Holmberg, Vice President, Planning and Analysis, who is currently already involved in the work related to this program.

Per Knuts, born in 1938, has been employed by STORA since 1986 and has been a member of Group Management since 1989.

For further information, please contact  

–
Christer Hårrskog, Communications Manager. Tel: +46-(0)23 78 27 02

